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Re: Developing and Implementing a National Spectrum Strategy for the United States, 

Docket No. NTIA-2023-0003 

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 

 On June 21, 2023, Rachael Bender, Donna Epps, Adam Koeppe, Tamara Preiss, and I, on 

behalf of Verizon, met with you and your team about the National Telecommunications and 

Information Administration’s (NTIA) ongoing work to craft a national spectrum strategy. During 

the meeting, we discussed the differences between exclusive use and spectrum sharing, our 

CBRS deployment, and opportunities for expanding fixed wireless access.  

 

 In particular, benefiting from our experience as one of the biggest users of CBRS 

spectrum, we talked about the challenges with low power restrictions in the band and why any 

future sharing framework should accommodate full power commercial wireless use.  We also 

discussed the effect preemptibility has on our deployment and the need for reliable spectrum 

access in order to provide consistent, quality service to our customers.  

 

We appreciate NTIA’s efforts to develop a national spectrum strategy that balances the 

needs of commercial users. A robust spectrum pipeline for full power licensed spectrum is key to 

maintaining U.S. leadership in wireless.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

  
  

 

 


